
 

Despite the difficult weather conditions last week, students enjoyed the 
disco on Wednesday evening followed by the Bike Safety day on 
Thursday. Thank you to Lizzie Walsh for running the disco and to Tamra 
and Jo Ridley (Road Safety Officer) for organising such a great bike day. 
 

With our recent outbreak of Chicken Pox throughout the school, we were 
wondering how many students would actually make our Presentation 
Day yesterday. 
 

Congratulations to all students on your effort and enthusiasm throughout 
the year and special recognition to our award recipients across all 
curriculum areas. 
 

The Year 2 classroom is looking very swish with new carpet, which was 
laid down last  week. 
 

Teachers and students are cleaning up all classrooms this week and 
students will be bringing home their books and pieces of art and craft. 
Please take time to have a look at the great things your child has done 
through the year at our school. 
 

We loved our visit to Teloca and the Nursing Home this morning. We 
were a bit sad because it was our last singing time with Mrs Beaumont. 
Tuesday 17th will be Mrs Beaumont’s last day with us at Narrandera 
East. Barb has been a valuable member of our staff for over ten years. 
She has played a significant role in our music programs, Eisteddfod 
work and our Kindergarten Transition and Orientation Programs. 2014 
won’t be the same without her at our school. We sincerely thank her for 
all she has done for students, staff and parents during her years at 
Narrandera East. We all wish Mrs Beaumont every happiness in her 
move to Wagga and in the next exciting phase of her life.  
 

Many families are leaving our school at the end of 2013. We thank them 
for their great support to us during their time at Narrandera East. Thank 
you to the Beaumont, Bowen, Brewer, Buchanan, Cahill, Clancy, Cocks, 
Collins-Whiteman, Deen, Ewers, Fullerton, Godden-Lee, Hands, 
Howarth, Luck, Maver, Murcia, Riddell, Romeo, Russell, Semmler, 
Steele and Stewart families for your contributions. We look forward to 
working with some of you again with your younger children in the years 
ahead. 
 

Kindergarten are looking forward to their excursion to ‘Places and 
Spaces’ in Narrandera tomorrow and Year 2 are looking forward to their 
trip to Junee on Thursday. 
 

We hope all students join us at the Narrandera Park on Sunday for 
Carols by Candlelight. Students are asked to wear their school uniform 
and we will supply the Santa Hats. (I’ll remember to bring them this 
time!!) We are first on the program and will be performing at 7.00pm. 
 

Our class end of year parties will be held on Tuesday, 17th December. 
Each class will send home their own party note. Students may wear 
casual clothes in Week 11. 
 

Wednesday, 18th is officially the last day of school for students. This will 
be our clean up day 
 

Have a great week everyone. Only fifteen 
more sleeps til Christmas! 
Mrs Karen Babbs 

Principal 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

Term 4 

 

Week 1              2014 

————————————————————————————————————————

    
29/01/14  School commences 
   for Year 1 & Year 2 
 
30/01/14  Kinder -  Best Start 
   Assessment 
 
31/01/14  Kinder - Best Start 
   Assessment 
 
03/02/14  School commences  
   for  Kinder 
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Week 10, Term 4                

 

Week 11 

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
 

16/12/13  Griffith Excursion 
 
17/12/13  Class Parties 
 
18/12/13  Last Day of School 

 

10th December, 2013 

 

Week 10        

————————————————————————————————————————- 
 
 

09/12/13  Presentation Day 
   P&C Meeting 
 
10/102/13  Teloca/Nursing Home Visit 
 
12/12/13  Yr 2 Excursion Junee 
 
13/12/13  No Library 
   Stadium 

 

This Friday, 13th December is 
the last day for Canteen. 

 

Any student who has items of 
clothing for the clothing pool can 

bring them in Week 11. 

  

Week 10, Term 4               

 
Happy Birthday  

to 
Zoe Ewers who turns 6 on the 14th, 

Mr David Vest who turns 73 on the 17th, 
Mrs Margery Amery who turns 98 on the 18th, 
Tenison Godden-Lee who turns 8 on the 22nd, 

Isabelle Ewers who turns 8 on the 28th,  
& 

Isaiah Hutchison who turns 6 on the 29th. 

 

Awards for Week 9, Term 4 
 

Kindergarten: 
Sam Williamson - working consistently all term 

Will Thornton - always doing what is asked 
Clare Fullerton - working well in class with parent helpers 

 

Year 1: 

Shania Sullivan - singing well 
Mackenzie Maver - good counting 

Jasmine Choy - winner in our memory game 
 

Year 2: 

Phoebe Romeo - interesting journal writing 
Jake Semmler - interesting journal writing 

Mia Buchanan - great singing at the Monster Street Party 

Congratulations 

to Jaspar 
Beaumont who 
received our 
November, Aussie 
of the Month 
Award. Jaspar 
received this for  
his continual 
commitment to all 
school programs 
and activities.  

Our Bike Day was a 
great success. All 
students learnt bike 
and road safety in a 
fun, educational way. 
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Griffith Excursion Permission Note 

 
Name: _______________________ 
 
I give permission for my child/ren to attend Griffith by bus on Monday, 16th December. The day 
includes a movie, bowling, ice-cream, popcorn and a drink.  
The cost is $30.00 per student. 

 
Signed: _________________________         Amount included is $30.00 per student: 
 

$ 

  

Week 10, Term 4           Presentation Day - More photos on our website 
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Next Monday the whole school will be going to Griffith to the movies and ten pin bowling. 
Money must be into the office prior to the excursion. Casual clothes (no hat) can be worn 
and joggers and socks for bowling. Please pack both recess and lunch. Students will receive 
a drink and popcorn at the movies. 


